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The CAS coerced my daughter in an attempt to legitimize a fraudulent apprehension 

On December 6, 2005 my children and I went to before the government’s social policy committee and presented my family’s concerns regarding the Children’s Aid Society’s complaints process and the requested amendments to the Child and Family Services Act. under Bill 210. I expressed my frustrations by making accusations of fraudulent apprehensions and coercion. Both of fraud and coercion are recognized by the Canadian criminal code as crimes.

Shortly after I made my presentation the Ontario Ombudsman André Marin voiced similar concerns regarding the complaints process. At the end of Mr. Marin presentation he was asked by Ted Chudleigh, MPP Halton a question relating to police investigations and the CAS. This question may have been a question ideal for someone like me who has had personal experience with trying to initiate a criminal investigation regarding serious criminal allegations.

My experience has been the police, at least the Waterloo Regional Police Services’ Staff Sargent Rudy Smith has informed me that a criminal investigation by the local police would be not possible, because the police and the CAS work too closely together, it would be biased. I have also been to the office of the justice of the peace and have been denied and turned down.

If you are interested in more information about the trouble my family has had please contact me.

Aneurin Ellis

Mobile:  519-277-0238

E: Aneurin.ellis@rogers.com
Home: 519-569-8693

